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Hi Forest Lakes Residents,

During the Winter, the FLOA Board of Directors goes on
hiatus, but we recently held a Work Session to start planning
for the upcoming Summer season.

Last September, after our Annual Meeting and Elections, we realized that we had not
published the Board elections outcome. The 3-year term was up for 3 board members;
Shari Massion, James DePriest and Larry Prather. Shari and James agreed to run, but
Larry's position was open. There was only one nominee for Larry's position - Judy Nelson
(yes, that's me!). After a 2-year break, and some health issues that have been resolved, I felt
ready to serve again. So....James, Shari and I were elected for 2022 - 2024. Our current
board members are Judy Nelson, President, Quentin Tolby, Vice President; Gabrielle
Zornes, Secretary; and Shane Williams, Treasurer. In September, Shane Williams was re-
appointed as President but due to his heavy work schedule and other personal reasons, he
announced that he couldn't continue as president, and so at our January Work Session, the
Board agreed that Shane and Judy would switch positions. We all continue to work well
together and hopefully, it will be a smooth transition. We're excited about our plans for 2022!

Our first activity of the year is our 2022 Annual Membership Drive. Every one will be
receiving a letter and renewal (or join) form in your mail. Your invoice is pre-printed with the
data information we keep in a secure file. Please confirm on the invoice that's been sent that
we have your correct info and if not, either mail back the form or let us know any corrections
by email at info@floa.club. You can send a check for dues or we now have the capability
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to take credit/debit card payments on-line by going to our website,
[www.floa.club](http://www.floa.club), click on the Membership and follow the prompts.

Membership dues are just $30 per year per property owner, and at that low cost, we would
like to see all property owners be members. Dues are our main source of income to pay our
expenses, like utilities, insurances, property taxes and the ability to offer many events at no
cost to our community. We would like to see 100% participation! "Over & Above" Donations
can also be made and they go for the maintenance and improvements for the Community
Center buildings. Please join! Thank you so much for supporting FLOA and joining the
"club"!

See you soon, Spring and Summer are almost here!

Judy Nelson, President for the entire FLOA Board 
Info@floa.club 
602-739-4369

A REMINDER FROM THE FL LIBRARY
ADVISORY BOARD ... PLEASE
CONTINUE TO SUBMIT PHOTOS FOR
OUR CALENDAR!
From Board members Roberta, Leslee & Michele  

. 
We, the Library Advisory Board, are gathering information and photos in order to make a
new fundraising calendar. Our goal is to have a 16 month calendar ready for sale by the
Memorial day festivities. The proceeds of the calendar will 100% benefit the Forest Lakes
Library programs and materials that Flagstaff does not provide.

Did you know that at the library not only are there books, computers (wifi), lots of movies
with free rent, but other fun things as well? We have Legos, STEM projects, children’s
programs in the Summer, like the State reading program, story time for littles, crafts and
projects, hikes, fishing derby, book club, etc. Please help us to support our Library and its
programs.

We are still in need of good quality personal photos from Forest Lakes and close
surrounding area (scenery and wildlife photos preferred). We are asking residents to please
send us ONLY your own personal photos (no reprints or copies), preferably with no people
included.

We need these photos submitted no later than March 15, 2022 for consideration, along with
the name of the person taking the photo, and with some description (like location, month
taken, etc.). The Advisory board will then select the photos to be included in the calendar.
We are using a professional calendar printing company recommended to us by the Payson
Photography club, so these calendars should be very good quality.

Please send photos and information to advisoryfl.lib@gmail.com before the deadline date
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of March 15, 2022 - the sooner the better. You may also direct any questions to this email
address as well.

Thank you for your support.

Sending our love and sympathies to the family of ALEXANDER "AL" KLIMUCK , longtime
resident who passed away on January 18th.Alexander "Al" Klimuck passed away January
18, 2022. He was preceded in death by the love of his life Alma 
Louise (Godfrey) Klimuck and eldest son Kenneth Leigh Klimuck. He is survived by loving
sons Timothy Alexander (Janet), David Phil, daughter Christine Lee (Klimuck) 
Wahlenmaier and Ken's wife Sharon. Also grandchildren Eric, Brenda, Brian, Meghan,
Adam, Kaylah, 11 great grandchildren and three great, great grandchildren.

Al was a commercial electrician throughout the valley until his retirement, whereupon he
and Alma enjoyed traveling in their motorhome. After their travel adventures they enjoyed
many years of fishing, playing Boggle on the front porch and enjoying the wildlife at the
family cabin in Forest Lakes.

The Klimucks were summer residents in Forest Lakes for many years. (Alma passed in
2008) they raised their family in Sunnyslope. The Klimuck family has owned the family
cabin on Larson Loop for over 36 years.

Condolences may be shared at www.menkefuneralhome.com

Ever wish you had kept past copies of a news email?  You can find them on the FLOA
website at www.floa.club and click on "Latest Email Blasts" on the left side bar Menu.

Did you know? 
There are several websites with Forest Lakes information to check out! They are: 
Forest Lakes Owners Ass'n (FLOA) Website  
Fire District 
Fire District Auxiliary  
Water District 
Weather Station/Snow Stick 
Forest Lakes Lodge Weather Station  
Chevelon Butte School District 
Forest Lakes Business Phone Directory  
General Forest Lakes information

http://www.menkefuneralhome.com
http://www.floa.club
http://www.floa.club
http://www.flfdaz.com
https://flfdaz.com/auxiliary
http://www.fldwid.org
http://www.forestlakesweather.com/web/live_camera.html
http://www.forestlakeslodge.com/fl-lodge-weather.html?fbclid=IwAR0TVM0tSWshU9-emZJNQU-jjkDLYftMjhTqjBwlRYkCXEK1SGZ-zBw7wsY
http://chevelonbutte.org
https://floa.club/business-phone-directory
http://www.forestlakesaz.com


Facebook Group Pages 
Forest Lakes Bulletin Board  
Forest Lakes Fire District, AZ  
Forest Lakes Community Social Spot  
Forest Lakes General Store  
Forest Lakes Lodge

Forest Lakes NEWS Editor 
Judy Nelson 
judynelson717@gmail.com 
602-739-4369

Forest Lakes NEWS is sponsored by the Forest Lakes Owners Association.
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